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Hon. Eugene D. Serpentelli
Ocean County Court House
CN 2191
Toms River, New Jersey 087 53

RECEIVED
AUG 1 0 1

re: Urban League of Greater New Brunswick, et al
v. Borough of Carteret, et al (North Brunswick)

Dear Judge Serpentelli:

We have received a copy of Mr. Gelber's letter to your Honor
dated August 3, 1984 enclosing a revised proposed Consent Order as
to North Brunswick Township. We are not certain as to the procedure
being employed by Mr. Gelber, since the first paragraph of his
letter states that the Order is being submitted "under the five-day
rule," while the second paragraph states that a copy is being
circulated among the interested parties for their approval. We
believe that since this is a consent order, it should be circulated
to all counsel for their signatures.

In any event, we ask that the Court not enter the consent
order at this time. While we do not anticipate any substantial
problems with the Order, we have not yet been able to review it
in detail with our client to be certain that the client under-
stands and consents to all of its terms. We expect to do this
within the next week.

Also, we wish to point out that the Order refers to our client
as "the Reider Company". The correct name of our client is
iST, Inc. The Order should be revised accordingly.

Respectfully,

FSK:jk
cc. Bruce S. Gelber, Esq.

Leslie Lefkowitz, Esq,
Barbara Williams, Esq.
Stewart M. Hutt, Esq.
Douglas K. Wolfson, Esq.
Robert J. Lecky, Esq.

Frederic S. Kessler


